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 Paul Harris COMMEM

AIL

2015/0580/P 21/02/2015  13:36:57 We are concerned that the level of noise and dust created by the demolition activity and subsequent 

building works will restrict access to the garden for ourselves and those neighbours directed affected, 

particularly during the spring and summer months when we want to make more use of the open space to 

the rear of our properties.

There is no detail given to the size of the ground floor extension, however there is an existing extension 

that was only recently erected? A disproportionate ground, full width extension which extended further 

into the garden area, may cause damage to root systems of long established pear trees which are located 

in the vicinity.
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